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PINE GROVE TOWNSHIP PLANNING COMMISSION 
175 OAK GROVE ROAD, PINE GROVE, PA 17963 

August 3, 2016 MEETING MINUTES 

 
CALL TO ORDER –Chairman Frank Fox called the August 3, 2016 meeting to order with the Pledge of 
Allegiance at 7:00 PM.  Attending were Planning Commission Members Frank Fox, Ray Stump, and Andrew 
Logsdon.  Craig Kramer and John Stahl were absent.  Also in attendance were Planning Commission 
Secretary Cynthia Hummel, Township Engineer Ryan Fasnacht, Martin Donohue (Martin J. Donohue RPLS), 
list on file. 
 
PUBLIC COMMENT ON AGENDA ITEMS – No comments were received.  Fox requested a moment of 
silence in remembrance of Tom Daubert passing, Daubert was a member of the Planning Commission for 
many years. 
 

ACKNOWLEDGE NEW MEMBER - Fox acknowledged Andrew Logsdon appointment to the Planning 
Commission. 
 
APPOINT VICE-CHAIRPERSON – It was decided to table appointing a vice-chairperson. 
 
MINUTES –The June 1, 2016 minutes were tabled.  Fox mentioned the July 6th meeting was cancelled. 
 

PERSONS TO BE HEARD – No persons to be heard.   
 
OLD BUSINESS - No old business. 
 
NEW BUSINESS  

Unverdorben, Bruce – Boundary Line Adjustment Final Plan – Martin Donohue said the 
Unverdorben’s own two properties and would like to make the smaller property into a one (1) acre lot.  
Fasnacht explained the street names and the square feet comments on the review letter were revised.  
Fasnacht said a copy of the recorded deed must be provided and the plan is ready for approval.  A 
motion was made by Stump to approve the Unverdorben - Boundary Line Adjustment Final Plan for, 
Logsdon seconded the motion, all were in favor; motion carried 3 to 0. 
 

CORRESPONDENCE - Fox mentioned support letters for the CFA grant application for the bridges were 
signed and submitted.  

 
PUBLIC COMMENT – No public comment. 
 
ADJOURNMENT – At 7:06 PM Stump moved to adjourn the meeting and Logsdon seconded the motion, 
all were in favor and the motion carried 3 to 0.  
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
 
Cynthia Hummel, Planning Commission Secretary 
 
Approved on October 5, 2016 at Planning Commission Meeting  
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